St. Fillan's Primary School

1a Main Street HOUSTON PA6 7EL

Tel No: 0300 300 0182

Email: stfillansenquiries@renfrewshin www.st-fillans.renfrewshire.sch.uk

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/stfilanspc http://stfilanspc.easysearch.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Claire Mackenzie



Children's Services

Wednesday 2nd March 2022

SCIAF LENTEN APPEAL

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please be advised that Father Andrew issued SCIAF 'Wee Boxes' to the eldest child in each household today at Mass.

The idea is that they are filled with donations/loose change during Lent and then handed into the Church on Good Friday which falls on Friday 15th April 2022. We would be happy to collect in the boxes at the end of term on Friday 1st April 2022 and pass these onto Father.

Father has also advised that the Church will be open daily from 7am in the morning, should anyone wish to pay a visit, light a candle and say some prayers with their child/children prior to school commencing at 9am. The children could make this part of their Lenten journey, should they wish to do so.

Take care and stay safe.

(Mackenzie

Kindest Regards,

Mrs Claire Mackenzie

Head Teacher











Be Brave Unleash Creativity Demonstrate Excellence Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 'In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.'

Be Brave Unleash Creativity Demonstrate Excellence Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 'In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.'